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June 29, 2018 
 
Attention: All Members  
  CUPE Local 873 
 
 
Dear Members; 
 

Re: Service for Glen House 
 
Glen was a retired full-time member from Nanaimo who had been working there part-time, post retirement. 
Glen was a Dispatcher when the Dispatch Center was located in Nanaimo and was full-time in the Central 
Island. He has touched a lot of our lives through his years of service.    
 
He passed on June 20, 2018. He is survived by his wife Carol, son Frank, daughter Debbie and multiple 
grandchildren and great grandchildren. 
 
Service details are as follows.  
 
Date:  Saturday, July 7, 2018 
Time:  1400 hours 
Location: Cavallotti Hall 
  2060 East Wellington Road 
  Nanaimo, BC V9S 5V2 
 
All are welcome. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Provincial Executive Committee 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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